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To our water customers on Charmwood, Copeland Circle, Ridgeway Drive, Sunnyside Drive, Kidd Drive, 

Brookshires, Auto Zone and McDonald’s. City of Chandler Water Department; ID# 1070006 is notifying 

you that you may discontinue boiling your water. Lab testing has been completed, and the water is safe 

for consumption. I repeat you may discontinue boiling your water. 

 


